
A  cappella  quintet  part  of
TAP’s  arts  in  the  schools
line up
Tahoe  Arts  Project  kicks  off  its  25th  season  with  the  a
cappella quintet The Standards on Oct. 7 at 7pm at MontBleu
Theater in Stateline.

The human voice, that’s how it all started for five brothers
who shared a passion for music. Singing together at an early
age, they began the makings of this one of a kind vocal group,
forging a relationship beyond brotherhood.

Hailed as one of the most sought after harmony vocal groups of
today, The Standards have enjoyed success worldwide for their
unique approach to vocal entertainment. Their shows offer more
than just a typical music concert..

The quintet is made up of Morgan Williams, Nathan Williams,
Jordon Williams, Nicholas Williams and Quinn.

The Standards will be performing their “Music with a Message”
program for South Lake Tahoe students the week of Oct. 3-7 as
part of Tahoe Arts Project’s in school performing arts series.

A key element to what makes them appealing to many different
age groups is that they primarily sing songs that are known as
“Standards.” You know and have heard them. Mix that with a new
generation sound and unique style, you have an electrifying
combination.

Tickets are $20 for adults, $10 for youth and $15 for seniors
and can be purchased in advance at the California and Nevada
Visitors Centers in South Lake Tahoe. To charge tickets by
phone or for more information, call Tahoe Arts Project at
(530) 542.3632 or go online.
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